
CHARTIERS TOWNSHIP/CANTON TOWNSHIP 

JOINT MEETING OF THE BOARDS SUPERVISORS 

FEBRUARY 12, 2013 

5:30 P.M. 

ROUTE 18 SEWER PROJECT 

 

Richard Metzler, Chairman called the Joint Meeting of the Chartiers Township/Canton Township 

Board of Supervisors to order at 5:30 p.m., Tuesday, February 12, 2013. 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Chartiers Township: Supervisors: Richard Metzler, A. William Kiehl, John Marcischak, Jodi L. 

Noble, Township Manager; Samuel R. Stockton, Community Development Coordinator and 

Wendy Williams, Recording Secretary. 

 

Canton Township: Supervisors: Jack Sheppard, Robert Franks, Sam Baer, and Solicitor-Dennis 

Mackel. 

 

Mr. Jamie Harshman-Project Engineer from HMT & Associates gave a brief presentation on the 

status of the project. 

 

A brief discussion followed and Canton Township request that a current financial report be 

submitted. It was agreed this would be done when available. 

 

A motion was made by Mr. Kiehl and seconded by Mr. Marcischak to adjourn the meeting at 

6:10 p.m. Motion carried. 

 

                                                                            ________________________________ 

                                                                            John M. Marcischak 

                                                                            Secretary 
 


